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Heller Supports Measure to Allow Unused Funds for Debt Reduction 
Heller Speaks Against Increases in House Office Budgets

(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) supported legislation (H.R. 4825) to allow House office funds that are unused at the end of the year to be used for debt reduction.  
“Congress ultimately needs to feel the same pain as the American people.  The financial challenges facing our nation can’t be solved in one day.  As public servants, Members of Congress must lead by example,” said Heller.
Heller used his time to advocate for H.R. 3189, which Heller introduced on July 13, 2009 to prevent increases in House office budgets in times of high unemployment and excessive government debt. 
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